
Sent: May 10, 2019 10:55 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 7.3 of Planning Committee Meeting 
  
As a resident of the Shoreliner, I am extremely concerned about the high rise buildings proposed in our 
area.   The relief from some of the by laws is disturbing.  e.g.   reduction of required on site parking 
spots, frontage to street, traffic flow at peak times. 
  
I trust these items will be covered. 
  
Sincerely  
  
George McCowan 
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